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Dear Panel,

I am writing to you to let you know I am unhappy with the inequities in the tax code. A person in a 10 year relationship, unable by law to marry, I face an unfair situation in social security and death benefits, and in inheritance. It seems unfair that I should have to pay taxes  on my home, if my partner dies. This is not true of married people. If you won't allow marriage, I feel the tax laws should somehow not penalize us upon death. We also cannot get survivor benefits on our social security, which we pay like everyone else. It is unfair, and unjust, and puts a burden on us that others don't endure. Please make the tax laws the same for all committed people. It is American to be fair. Sincerely, Robin Gray Sacramento, CA

